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Welcome to our �nal Mental Health 
and Wellbeing edition for this 
academic year. 

As we come to the end of another 
very busy term, we acknowledge 
that for some of our students and 
families there have been some 
signi�cant challenges over the 
course of the year. 

We hope that this newsletter, as well 
as our school website with our 
dedicated safeguarding and support 
page Support and Wellbeing page 
Wellbeing have been able to answer 
many of your questions as well as 
direct you to appropriate people and 
agencies.

We would like to thank all of our 
external agencies who have come 
into school over the last year to 
provide additional support for our 
young people. 

Young Carers
Sussex Community Development 

Association, (SCDA)
Youth and Children's Services

The Educational Mental Health 
Support Team

The School Nurse
WISE

as well as local food banks and local 
charities that do some much behind 
the scenes for the families and young 
people who attend PCS

In our next edition we will introduce 
you to our school nurse Imogen 
Geraghty who will be available to 
o�er support for all of our students 
ranging from a one o� check in, to a 
package of support and guidance on 
areas such as healthy lifestyle choices, 
sleep, anxiety, smoking, sexual health 
and advice.

All of our year 7 students will have a 
visit in their PSHE lessons in the last 
2 weeks of term by our Fire Liasion 
o�cer. 

He will be speaking with students 
about the importance of all aspects 
of keeping safe over the summer 
break and beyond, including road 
safety and water safety as well as �re 
safety. 

Additional information for other 
year groups will be posted on our 
website. 

It has been brought to our attention 
that there have been a few incidents 
at Saltdean Lido and the Beach at 
Saltdean whereby some young 
people have been seen to be taking 
part in behaviours which could lead 
to potentially serious consequences.

 
We were sad to have to say goodbye 

to our year 11 peer mentors and 

would like to thank them for all the 

work they have done to support our 

KS3 students. 

We are, however, delighted to 

welcome our new team of year 10 

peer mentors who have just �nished 

their training and can not wait to 

start in their new roles in September. 

Our 2022-2023 peer mentors are Alex, 

Ali, Alex, Lewis, Ed, Lucy, Josh, 

Thomas, Pirawinth and they will be 

holding a launch event when our 

new year 7 students join us in 

September. 

They will also introduce themselves in 

assemblies. Remember to look out for 

students wearing an orange badge. 

5 of them are in the photograph 

above, you will be introduced to the 

others in the next newsletter.

 

https://swimsafe.org.uk/
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Are you and your children safe 
online? Over the summer break, 
students will not be able to access 
help within school, however we 
would recommend the website 
Get Safe Online it is a public/private 
sector partnership supported by a 
range of organisations, including the 
Government and the Police and 
endorsed by East Sussex County 
Council. 

It is also aimed at adults, providing 
practical advice on how to protect 
yourself, your computers and mobiles 
device against fraud, identity theft, 
viruses and many other problems 
encountered online; there is too 
though a section on safeguarding 
children. It is a great source of 
information on how you can support 
your child with online safety. 

At this time of year, we would also 
like to remind you about the very 
informative Parenting Smart site 
which provides a number of 
resources for parents and carers of 
younger students, although the 
advice they give can be relevant for 
any age group, there are some 
excellent articles on anxiety, 
resilience in children and the 
importance of boundaries.

HELP FOR CHILDREN
Sometimes children worry about 
their parents or family members and 
might need someone to talk to. They 
can talk to Childline online or by 
calling 0800 1111 at any time 24/7.

There’s also advise on the Childline 

website about supporting a family 

member with mental health issues.

https://www.childline.org.uk/

https://www.getsafeonline.org/
https://www.getsafeonline.org/
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Schools&utm_campaign=50eefe826a-Non-Partner_Schools_Newsletter_April_2022&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_c6b02a1e38-50eefe826a-221318624
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?utm_source=Schools&utm_campaign=50eefe826a-Non-Partner_Schools_Newsletter_April_2022&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_c6b02a1e38-50eefe826a-221318624
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/mental-health-parenting/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/talking-about-difficult-topics/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.childline.org.uk/
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This time of year in school and college 
is often full of new experiences and 
change.  Andrew and the team of 
Action Your Potential have put 
together this video all about how our 
brain responds to change and what 
we can all do to help ourselves and 
our children as they prepare for new 
experiences and change.

Managing Your Mind Through 
Change 16:25s.

Andrew and the team at AYP are also 
running webinars the week of 11 July 
all about Managing Change, details of 
the webinars can be found here.    
They will also be available as 
recordings on the NeuroNinja 
Learning hub afterwards.



We will be sharing this with all of our 
students through their Personal 
Development Google Classroom.

The website o�ers advice articles and 
signposts clear ways young people 
can access help and support across 7 
key categories:

1. Relationships
2. Socialising online
3. Nudes
4. Sex and sexual content online
5. Sexual abuse
6. Support
7. Online safety

  
   


Look out for our 

Orange Lanyards
or use our Worry Box

or visit the
student dashboard

for more info

We would like to thank all of our 
students for completing the My 
Health My School Survey. 

It gathered information and student 
views on a range of topics under 8 
themes in school (including 
questions around safety); social, 
emotional and mental health 
(including bullying); healthy eating; 
physical activity; drugs alcohol and 
tobacco; sexual health and school 
demographics (including gender and 
sexual identity). 

The questions were tailored 
age-appropriately and have been  

used, reviewed and updated over 10 
years by schools across the country 
funded by Public Health. 

The results of this anonymous online 
student perception survey will give 
us an insight as to whether our 
students feel safe at school, whether 
they know where to go to get help to 
support their social, emotional and 
mental health and what it is like to be 
a student at PCS.

Action Your Potential's mission is to 
help everyone live inside their brain 
with deep understanding and 
self-awareness so we can reduce 
su�ering, increase joy and live 
inside our incredible brain with joy 
and engagement everyday.

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_18?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=98219efa1b-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2022_03_17_10_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-98219efa1b-64582305
https://www.myhealthmyschoolsurvey.org.uk/
https://www.phcs.org.uk/page/?title=NeuroNinja&pid=87
https://www.phcs.org.uk/page/?title=NeuroNinja&pid=87
https://www.phcs.org.uk/page/?title=NeuroNinja&pid=87
https://sites.google.com/swale.at/pcs-student-dashboard/home
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SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY
ALL OF THE ABOVE WORK TOGETHER WITH OTHER PCS STAFF TO ENSURE 

THE SAFETY AND WELLBEING OF OUR STUDENTS 

If you have a concern about the safety or wellbeing of a student at PCS please email us at 
pcs-safeguarding@swale.at or contact 01273 581100 and ask to speak to one of the above 

SAFEGUARDING

  DEPUTY DESIGNATED SAFEGUARDING LEADS WILL MANAGE SAFEGUARDING 
CONCERNS IN THE ABSENCE OF ANN-MARIE WAITE DESIGNATED SAFEGUARDING LEAD  

OUR SAFEGUARDING TEAM
Ann-Marie Waite (Deputy Headteacher, Learning 

Support & SENDCo) is the Designated Safeguarding 
Lead (DSL) at PCS. Ann-Marie has overall responsibility 

for the management of child protection and 
safeguarding concerns and referral to appropriate 

agencies, including East Sussex Children’s Services

James Broadbent (Assistant Headteacher)
is a Deputy DSL

Jenna Tucker (Early Help Co-ordinator)
is the Safeguarding Officer 

Josie Turner (Assistant Headteacher)
is a Deputy DSL 

Maria Budd (Senior SENDCo Assistant)
is a Deputy DSL

Kate Leggett (Pastoral Lead of Year 11) 
is a Deputy DSL

Clare Murphy (Pastoral Manager of Year 10)
is a Deputy DSL 



https://e-wellbeing.co.uk/
https://rnli.org/safety
https://www.phcs.org.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding&pid=14


https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-care/spending-time-with-supportive-people/
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-care/playing/
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-care/relaxation-techniques/
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-care/physical-exercise/
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-care/making-music/
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-care/be-kind-to-yourself/



